
The Division of Purchase and Contract is open for business from 8:00 to 
5:00, Monday through Friday. Please call us at (919) 807-4500 or email 
your Service Team contact person if you require assistance. 

P&C is following the Governor’s directive to limit exposure by 
temporarily eliminating public access to our work areas. For currently 
advertised bids, we are extending bid opening dates and requiring 
electronic bid responses. All future bids will require electronic responses. 
Customers are encouraged to pay attention to any communication from 
this office to ensure compliance with bid instructions. 

https://ncadmin.nc.gov/about-doa/divisions/purchase-contract/service-teams

